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Beaverdam Creek Wastewater Project 

Update: Charlotte Water (CLTWater) is
installing a new wastewater pipe to serve
customers along Beaverdam Creek between
Loch Glen Way to Garrison Road. 

When:  Construction started fall 2020 near 
Loch Glen Way. Construction is estimated 
to be complete by the end of summer 2021. 

Dixie Berryhill Drinking Water Project 

Update: CLTWater will extend drinking
water pipes along Dixie River Road from
the 5900 block of Dixie River Rd to Sadler 
Road. 

When: Construction is scheduled to start 
early 2022 and will be complete by early
2023. 

5100 Brookshire Boulevard 
Charlotte, NC 28216 

Beaverdam Creek 
Wastewater Pipe Project 

& 
Dixie Berryhill Drinking 
Water Project (Sadler Road to 
Berewick Elementary School) 

Project Contacts 
Jeffrey ‘Mac’ McClanahan Cam Coley
Project Manager Project Ambassador
Charlotte Water Charlotte Water 
704-995-7489 704-336-1018 
Mac.McClanahan@charlottenc.gov Cam.Coley@charlottenc.gov charlottewater.org 

http:charlottewater.org
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Beaverdam Creek Wastewater Project 

- - - - - Existing Wastewater Pipe & Flow Direction 

-- Dixie River Road Water Project 

- Berewick Elementary School 

Beaverdam Creek Wastewater Project Update 
Charlotte Water (CLTWater) and Dellinger Inc. completed installing the wastewater pipe to serve properties 
along Beaverdam Creek.  

RESTORATION ACTIVITIES TO EXPECT: 
• Seeding area with annual ryegrass
• Applying straw mulch
• Installing permanent fencing that was removed
• during construction
• Restoring creek banks

This project offers public wastewater treatment service 
to this portion of the creek basin that is currently served 
by septic tank systems. 

INTERESTED IN APPLYING FOR SERVICE? 

For eligible properties currently served by a septic 
system, property owners can learn more about 
purchasing a public wastewater connection, by 
going to www.charlottewater.org (Development & 
Connections, New Connections Residential). Email 
CLTWaterNewServices@charlottenc.gov or call 704-
432-2854 to check availability before applying.

Learn more about the projects at www.charlottewater. 
org (click on “projects” drop down, then construction, 
and select Beaverdam Creek West Tributary Project or 
Dixie Berryhill Drinking Water Project). 

Major updates will also be emailed via Nextdoor. 

We appreciate your input. Let us know how we are 
doing at charlottewater.org/feedback. Thank you. 

August 2021 
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